
In late June, DEP mailed approximately 375 well surveys and information sheets to residential and 

commercial properties with a private well that fall within the one-mile radius of the Doylestown 

Township Municipal Authority (DTMA) supply well. To date, approximately 200 well surveys have been 

returned. Beginning the week of July 18th, DEP plans to begin sampling of the residential 

wells.  Sampling will be performed in a phased approach; wells located closest to the known detection 

will be targeted first, as well as highly sensitive populations such as daycares. The sampling events are 

limited in size due to the availability and capacity of the laboratory.  DEP will be notifying property 

owners at least 48 hours in advance once it is ready to collect a sample from their property. DEP 

will  mail the property owner a copy of the results and will copy the respective Township on those 

letters. Please note it may take approximately one month for the laboratory to analyze the sample and 

provide DEP with the official laboratory report.  Impacted properties above the HAL will be provided 

with bottled water 


